
First Community “Concert in the Park” a Big Success  

 

On a lovely June evening (6/9/2017) Perry Valley Grange sponsored a free community concert 
in the Millerstown Park Amphitheater.  It was very popular, promising to be the first of many.   

 

 

 

 

 

Folk singer and recording artist Van Wagner 
(left) from the Lewisburg area performed a 

program of vocal and guitar music that 
included some of his own compositions.   His 
narrative cleverly wove into the concert many 
facts about the Juniata River just behind the 
stage and its cultural, historic and economic 
impact on the area.    Plans are underway for 

two free concerts to be held during the summer 
of 2018. 



 
 

Both the performer (above) and the free ice cream sundaes (below) received applause. 
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